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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 10:23 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Jason Rourke

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Case # EB-2020-0246

The consideration to hear Hydro One's Seasonal Rate Class is simply another form of theft on their part. That
company wants to fund their inefficiencies on the back of regular citizens who own property in the area whom most
are just ordinary residents that are not independently wealthy. We pay approximately $900 plus per year just for
delivery and we aren't paying our fair share? How about you take a deeper look into where they spend their

(our) money and find all the inept and incompetent management of the funds?

Their ineffectual stewardship has caused us to pay more and more and more.

Why do the forty VP's who earned $29,662,923 in 2019 according to the Hydro One Compensation Disclosure, an
average salary of $741,573, not taking a pay cut for their faulty, feeble, and incompetent management of Hydro
One? You need to do what is right - deny their request. You say you have the public's best interest in mind - please
show us that you really support the people of Ontario. This will crush many if this consideration is implemented.
They should not be rewarded for their profuse spending.

Kind regards

Jason Rourke





